
Dear Agent, 

Thanks for all our support this Fall. As you start to look towards Winter Quarter, I wanted to 

share with you some very important dates and information: 

 Arrival Date: Monday, December 28th, 2015 

 No Airport Pick-up or moving into EdCC Housing before December 28th. 

 The College is closed December 19th-27th due to the campus holiday schedule 

(no staff available by e-mail or phone and no airport pick-ups) 

 Send in application, $250 application fees (for Homestay add 

$460 minimum payment), and Arrival information by December 14th (No 

applications processed after the 14th) 

 Airport Pick-ups after December 28th are $60 each  

 Our Arrival dates for future quarters are: 

Spring Quarter 2014 is March 28th 

Summer Quarter 2014 is June 25th 

 

Homestay $460 Advance Minimum Payment (formerly "first 20 days of Homestay") - As 

you know, this Fall we started asking that students for Homestay pay $460 before they arrive. 

This helps us to assure there is payment for host families when students arrive. It is refundable 

if the student cancels by Application Due Dates for each quarter. Students can pay for the full 

quarter before they arrive as well. 

 

On-line Application! Be sure to use our new on-line application and let us know if you have 

any problems or concerns with using it: 

 http://www.edcc.edu/housing/apply 

 

Please e-mail me back if you have any questions on Housing or Airport Pick-ups. For 

applications, and more information be sure to visit our website - www.edcc.edu/housing 

 

http://www.edcc.edu/housing/apply
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